
 

 

 

 

 

MARCH 2010 - NEWSLETTER 
 

 

We have a Winner! 

Thank you for making the LA Art Show a 
success for us! Thanks for all the interest 

you showed in our artists and all the positive 
feedback. 

 

We had a drawing for an original Acrylic on 
Paper work by Kobina Nyarko. 

 

The winner is Julie Bond. Julie is an artist in 
the U.K., who flew to LA just for the FADA 
LA Art Show. " I was immediately drawn to 
the colours and style of Kobina Nyarko's 

work. On returning to the UK I was thrilled 
and excited to receive the news that I had 

won! I absolutely love this piece of Kobina's 
original work" 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

http://campaign.african-encounters.com/t/y/l/otdudk/ujtuykxr/i
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